
Naukati January 2024 Board Report

Happy New Year and welcome back.

(Students Christmas at Naukati School)

The Pre-K students are growing by leaps and bounds.
Thank you to Dawn Sheets for her tenacity. The students
will begin to slowly elongate their days so they are ready
for Kindergarten next year!

Naukati Elementary students have been enjoying getting
Taekwondo lessons as well as maneuvering the new
English curriculum. Sharlet and the students are doing
well.

The high school students are starting their next topic
of taxonomy in Marine Biology and are looking forward to
doing some dissections. Naukati students will also be
experiencing a fresh look into technology with a new
elective of Accelerated Computer Science.



Matt Gore and Laura Anania have teamed up to deliver a
stellar class with explorations in AI, 3-D printing and
graphic design.

Archery and Red Tide Wrestling have started after
school. Coach Anania welcomes 15 archers to the team.
This is the largest team she has ever coached. Red Tide
wrestlers are coming fromWhale Pass and Coffman Cove
to have Coach Musser show them some moves. A few high
school wrestlers stay after Archery to help those younger
students practice.

We have dedicated students and staff. Thank you,
students and staff, for all of your hard work and extra
time spent, just simply being amazing!

The students are looking forward to the upcoming Archery
tournaments as well as the Island-wide NYO Kickoff. We
are positive, Naukati School will be again sending students
to Juneau to compete.

Wishing everyone a warm January, free from frozen pipes.

Penned by the infamous L.Anania


